
 

 

Lacy and I, along 

with our staff,    

believe that our 

church is a dia-

mond laying at the 

foothills of the 

beautiful Blue Ridge Mountains! 

It is a joy to have  you in our service 

today.  We hope that the message of 

the Gospel of Jesus Christ is made 

RELEVANT to you. We hope that you 

begin to form RELATIONSHIPS with 

other believers, and that you        

experience REAL people worshiping 

the only REAL God! 

With love and God bless,                

Pastor Adam 

CLEANING SCHEDULE 
(Oct. 18-23)  Jessica Carroll’s Team 
(Oct. 25-30)  Lisa Grant’s Team 

GREETER SCHEDULE 
Today:  Nita & Gilmores 

 
(October 24) 
9:00  Lisa Craft 
11:00  Nita Fauber 
 
(October 31) 
9:00  Keston Pelter 
11:00  Carol Perry 

First Time Guest?  Please fill this out and turn it in as you leave today to receive a gift. 

  Name(s)______________________________________________________________________ 

  Phone________________________________________________________________________ 

  Email_________________________________________________________________________ 

  Address_______________________________________________________________________ 

  City_______________________________State__________Zip___________________________ 

  Age:         13-19          20+     Male   Female 

  Who invited to BVPHC?  Name_____________________________________________________ 

DEACON OF THE MONTH 
October-Teresa Markham 

DEACON FOLLOW-UP ROTATION 
Oct. 17th & 24th -Brad Austin 

Oct. 31 & Nov. 7-Drace Clevenger 
 

WIFI PW:  bvphc1702 

WEBSITE:  www.bvphc.com 

 

WELCOME SERVICE TIMES 

Worship Services 9:00 & 11:00 am 
Sunday School 10:15 am 

 
Kosmic Kidz & Nursery 

(11:00 am service only!) 
 

Prayer Meeting 
Monday—6:30 pm 

 
Awaken Student Ministries 

Wednesday—7:00 pm 
 

Online with Pastor Adam & Lacy 
Wednesday—7:00 pm 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Fold Along This Line 

  

October 17, 2021 



ANNOUNCEMENTS/UPCOMING EVENTS 

MY DECISION FOR CHRIST 

I received Christ into my life today 
I recommitted my life to Christ Today 
I want to be baptized 
I have been baptized but would like to be baptized again 

 
I would like a visit 
I want information on becoming a member of BVPHC 
I would like offering envelopes 

 
 
Name:________________________________ Cell: _______________________________ 
Address:__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Plan to join us for a meal at Noon! 

Every shoebox gift is a tangible expression of God’s love 

that brings joy and  the Good News of Jesus Christ to a child 

in need.  Let’s continue doing our part to help reach boys 

and girls around the world.  For more information contact 

Brenda Austin, 460-3269. 

FALL FESTIVAL October 31st, 5-7 pm 

BVPHC 

Please put candy in the Lobby! 
Let’s show Pastor Adam how much we appreciate 

him!  Cards will be available in the Lobby to give 

him an encouraging note or a monetary gift. 

OCTOBER 24TH 

Resound will be 

performing at 

BVPHC on Oct. 

31st in both ser-

vices. They are 

from Emmanuel     

College.  We will 

take up a special 

offering for them.  

We are so glad you could join us in celebrating 101 years! 



Strengthen the feeble hands, steady the knees that give way;  for say to those with fearful hearts, “Be strong, 

do not fear; your God will come.”       Isaiah 35: 3-4           

Over the last month there have been over 15 families of BVPHC that have been sick or had to quarantine because of the COVID 19 virus.  While 

this has been heartbreaking, God has used many of BVPHC’s church family to bless those who have been less fortunate.  People have gone out 

of their way to be the arms and legs of Christ, ministering to those in need during a very tough season,  Here is a glimpse of what all BVPHC and 

s members did in the past month through benevolent gifts. 

     35+ Meals to Families  5 Care Packages to Families with Children   

     1 Microwave     2 Rides to Hospitals   

     5 Nutrition Packages   10+ Grocery Store Deliveries   

     1 Freezer    Over $500 given to Families in Financial Crisis 

BELOW ARE A COUPLE OF “THANK YOU” NOTES. 

I would like to thank my church family for 

the prayers, food and phone calls during 

my illness.  I am so overwhelmed with the 

love that was shown to me! 

With love and  gratitude, 

Susan Beverly 

Jane and I would like to thank you for your prayers, calls, cards 

with words of encouragement, and your willingness to prepare 

meals for us during this bout with Covid.  You will never know 

how blessed we feel because of your kindness you have shared 

with us.  There is nothing greater than to share God’s love and 

word with one another.  Thank you for truly exhibiting the Love 

of Christ in and through your acts.   

Blessings in Christ, 

Jane and Gayle Patrick 


